
 

Dear Friends of the Word of God, 

HAPPY ANNOUNCEMENT!!  In a little more than a week, we will be traveling 

to teach on-site some of our beloved mountain tribal pastors and leaders in 

our favorite Southeast Asian nation!  After two years of using Zoom internet 

to continue the Biblical training they desperately need, the Lord has opened 

the door for us to return in person.  We will return to the USA just before 
Resurrection Sunday. 

 

Thank you to all of you who have contributed to our translator’s reliable 
used car need.  Thank you, also, to many of you contributing to the Bibles’ 

distribution project, which will be delivered into the mountain areas by the 

car.  Thank you as well to those of you who contribute to our regular monthly 
missionary support, making this journey possible! 

 

This effort cannot be accomplished without your prayer!  We are counting on 
you to pray about the journey, the training, and that our health remain 

strong. 

 
With love and thankfulness, 

 

Dave and Debbie Nunemaker 
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